
July 24, 2019 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. 

Lacey, Washington 98503  

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE: Investigation into Initiating Implementation Processes for Energy

 

Legislation Passed in the 2019 Legislative Session, Docket U-190485

 

Renewable Northwest thanks the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“the 

Commission”) for the upcoming opportunity to provide comments on the Commission’s 

proposed plan for complying with legislative mandates, including E2SSB 5116. Renewable 

Northwest provides the requested information below to assist the Commission with structuring 

its agenda for the workshop: 

1) Will you be attending the July 30 workshop either in-person or telephonically? (Yes/No)

Yes 

2) If you are attending the workshop, will you be providing oral comments? (Yes/No)

Yes 

3) If you are the member of an organization that has multiple individuals on the Interested

Persons list, who will act as the organization’s spokesperson at the workshop? (Name of

spokesperson)

Amanda Jahshan 

Respectfully submitted this twenty fourth day of July, 2019. 

/s/ Amanda Jahshan 

Amanda Jahshan 

Washington Policy Manager 

Renewable Northwest 

amanda@renewablenw.org 
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